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Lucy Waterreus

From: Lucy Waterreus on behalf of Larry Graham
Sent: Tuesday, 15 September 2020 2:46 PM
Subject: COVID-19 Update - New Zealand remains at Alert Level 2

Importance: High

Good Afternoon 
 
Yesterday Cabinet announced that New Zealand is to remain at Alert Level 2, with the extra restrictions in the 
Auckland region informally known as Alert Level 2.5 also remaining in place.  There are no changes to the operating 
requirements for businesses and services, so keep on as you have been.  
 
We are seeing a number of clubs on the receiving end of complaints, thankfully we know of none that have resulted 
in any enforcement action.  We urge you to take the time to reinforce the rules with staff and members, document 
your policies and procedures that are in place and stick to your guns. 
 
The Government will next review the Alert Levels on Monday 21 September. It has agreed, in principle, to move 
New Zealand down to Alert Level 1 and Auckland to Alert Level 2 with eased restrictions on gatherings. The 
Government will make a final decision on 21 September. 
 
If the restrictions do change, the date will depend on where you are in New Zealand: 
 

 For Auckland, this will be at 11:59pm on Wednesday 23 September. 
 For the rest of New Zealand, this will be at 11:59pm on Monday 21 September. 

 
As always if you have any questions please contact National Office on 0800425827 and refer to the website for 
guidance and useful information https://www.clubsnz.org.nz/covid-19-information-for-clubs/alert-level-2-guidance/ 
 
Larry Graham 
Chief Executive 
Clubs New Zealand 
Phone: 04 815 9936, Mob: 021 460232 
Web: www.clubsnz.org.nz 
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